Sacred Heart Central School

Learn, Lead, Live

1 February 2020
Year 10 Essential Information Meeting

Dear Parents,

As students move into a critical point in their secondary education it is vital that we gather to cover
some very important information necessary their Year 10 studies, their senior year at Sacred Heart
and their future pathways.

Sacred Heart will be holding a Year 10 Essential Information session at 5:30 pm on Monday 17" of
February for parents and students in Year 10.

This session is aimed at providing information and guidance to both Year 10 students and their parents
about the processes and requirements of attaining a RoSA (Record of School Achievement) but will
also address assessment and study requirements for Year 10. Families will be provided important
paperwork for Work Experience and hear from Hennessy Principal Kathy Holding. Students in Year 10
are encouraged to attend the session as part of their growing responsibility for their future pathways.

The session will be followed with a BBQ provided by Hennessy Catholic College for our Year 10: 2019
and 2020 cohorts and their families. This is a great opportunity to talk with staff and current students
and become more aware of the Hennessy Pathway. Please indicate whether you will be present for
catering purposes below.

Regards

Mrs Erryn Marsa
Secondary Coo

Please circle the appropriate underlined response and fill in the information for catering purposes.

l, (parent/guardian) will / will not be attending the Year 10
Information Evening on Monday 17th Feb of February at 5:30 pm.

| will / will not be attending the BBQ afterwards. Number of people attending
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